From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" < CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 2/24/2017 4:56:53 PM

Subject: Memo - Arbutus Greenway Project - RFP release for Conceptual Design

Attachments: Memo to Mayor and Council - Arbutus Greenway Project - RFP release for C....pdf

Dear Mayor and Council,

Please see attached memo from Jerry Dobrovolny, GM - Engineering Services, informing you that a Request for Proposals (RFP) for the conceptual design of the Arbutus Greenway will be released shortly.

A short summary of the memo is as follows:

- First round of public engagement and consultation was undertaken successfully in January /February 2017 to gain input on the visions and values for the project.
- Next milestone will be the issuance of an RFP to procure a consultant to undertake the conceptual design. Expected to be posted on February 27, 2017.
- Temporary pathway is open for use while installation of pathway enhancements continue.

Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to let me know.

Best, Sadhu Johnston

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager City of Vancouver | 453 W 12h Avenue Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4 604.873.7627 |Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca

Twitter: sadhuajohnston

VANCOUVER

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this information, is strictly prohibited.



ENGINEERING SERVICES Jerry Dobrovolny, P.Eng. City Engineer/General Manager

MEMORANDUM

February 24, 2017

TO:

Mayor and Council

CC:

Sadhu Johnston, City Manager

Paul Mochrie, Deputy City Manager

Janice MacKenzie, City Clerk

Lynda Graves, Manager, Administration Services, City Manager's Office

Rena Kendall-Craden, Director, Communications Kevin Quinlan, Chief of Staff, Mayor's Office

Katie Robb, Director, Communications, Mayor's Office

Naveen Girn, Director of Community Relations, Mayor's Office Bill Aujla, General Manager, Real Estate and Facilities Management Gil Kelley, General Manager, Planning, Urban Design & Sustainability

Malcolm Bromley, General Manager, Park Board

Patrice Impey, CFO / General Manager, Finance, Risk & Supply Chain Management

Lon LaClaire, Director, Transportation Division

FROM:

Jerry Dobrovolny, General Manager of Engineering Services

SUBJECT: Arbutus Greenway Project - RFP release for Conceptual Design

The purpose of this memo is to inform Council that a Request for Proposals (RFP) for conceptual design of the Arbutus Greenway will be released shortly.

The goal of the Arbutus Greenway project is to deliver a world-class walking, cycling, and future streetcar facility along the Arbutus corridor. The first round of public engagement was undertaken successfully in January and February to gain input on the community's vision and values for the project, including over 3000 survey responses.

The next milestone will be to move forward with the development of conceptual design for the Corridor. The team is working towards finalizing an RFP for consultant services to develop the design and expect to post it to an open market on February 27, 2017.

The temporary pathway is open for use while the installation of pathway enhancements continues.

City of Vancouver, Engineering Services
Mailing Address: 320-507 West Broadway
Vancouver, British Columbia V5Z 0B4 Canada
tel: 3-1-1, Outside Vancouver 604.873.7000 fax: 604.873.7200
website: vancouver.ca



Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to let me know.

Jerry W. Dobrovolny, P. Eng., MBA General Manager of Engineering Services

(T) 604.873.7331 (E) jerry.dobrovolny@vancouver.ca